
 

  

   
 

 
 

 
September 5, 2017 
 
 
Via Email: ic.spectrumauctions-encheresduspectre.ic@canada.ca 
 
Senior Director 
Spectrum Licensing and Policy Branch 
Innovation, Science and Economic Development Canada 
235 Queen Street 6th Floor 
Ottawa, ON K1A 0H5 
 
 
 
Re: Consultation on a Licensing Framework for Residual Spectrum Licences in 

the 700 MHz, 2500 MHz, 2300 MHz, PCS and 1670-1675 MHz Bands, SLPB-
003-17 

1. Shaw Communications Inc. (“Shaw”) is pleased to submit the attached reply 

comments in connection with Innovation, Science and Economic Development 

Canada’s Consultation on a Licensing Framework for Residual Spectrum 

Licences in the 700 MHz, 2500 MHz, 2300 MHz, PCS and 1670-1675 MHz 

Bands, SLPB-003-17. 

2. Shaw appreciates the opportunity to provide its reply comments. If you have any 

questions please contact the undersigned.  

 
Yours truly,  
 

  
Paul Cowling 
Vice President,  
Legal & Regulatory Affairs 
Shaw Communications Inc. 
Tel: 416.649.5202 
Regulatory@sjrb.ca  
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